
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Colony Cove - email from Art and Sharon Pierce
Date: Monday, May 07, 2018 3:28:24 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email below from Art and Sharon Pierce.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 
From:  [] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 3:14 PM
To: Michael Behrendt; maryehrenworth@post.harvard.edu
Subject: Colony Cove lot line change
 
Hi, Michael

  We own the house @ 24 Colony Cove Rd. and we reviewed the proposal from Mary
Ehrenworth regarding the changing of the lot line on her and her mother's property.  I
have no problem with the changes and hope the change will go through smoothly. 
We are presently in Florida but will be home on the 19th if we can be of any help.

Art & Sharon Pierce
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